
 
October 20, 2012 

S.L.O. Flyers Minutes 
 
The meeting was opened at 9:40 AM by the President Tony Gallo.                   
  
The following members were present: Perry Abbott, Wade Akle, Paul Genshaw, 
Fred Jacober, Bill Lander, Mike Rittenhouse and Patrick Wright. 
  
The Fun Fly scheduled for Saturday 10/27/12 was discussed. Items considered were as 
follows: 
  
Food for about 30 people. 
Have a raffle for the three gift certificates. 
Glider event-may use last one down as winner. 
  
Fred Jacober suggested that the trailer floor should be cleaned . 
  
Mike Rittenhouse reported the weed chooper study . 
  
Bill Lander reported on the purchase of a new emergency field telephone and a 
T-Mobil plan that is less expensive than Verizon Wireless or AT&T plans. 
  
Bill Lander read the Treasurer's report. 
  
Tony Gallo closed the meeting at 10:30 AM. 
  
Respectfully submitted 
William K Lander 
Acting Secretary 
SLO FLYERS, INC 


